
Headteacher: Elizabeth Ennew 

Chair of Governors: Kerrie Courtier 

Station Road, Clutton, BS39 5RA 

T. 01761 452510 
E. office@cluttonschool.com 
W. www.cluttonschool.com 
 
Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership 

                     

 

4th December 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Our Term 3 and 4 school clubs will commence the week beginning the 13th January 2020 for five weeks. They will continue 

straight after half term for five weeks, until the 30th March 2020. All after school clubs will finish at 4.15pm, please collect 

promptly from school playground. Please add in who will be collecting your child, or leave blank if they will walk home 

alone.  If someone different is collecting your child, please let the office know.   Please indicate which club(s) your child 

would like to join by ticking the appropriate box and returning this letter to the office as soon as possible. Gym places will be 

allocated for Terms 3 and 4 together, please pay for this club per half term.  

 

Child’s/Children’s Names: 

 

Year Group:  

 

Class: 

 

Club Day Staff Year groups Please 

tick 

Collected by: 

Banagrams Monday lunchtime  Ms Orange  KS2  

12-12.30pm 

  

Board Games Monday 3.15-4.15pm Mrs PC EYFS & Yr1 & 

Yr 2 

  

Recorder Monday 3.15-4.15pm Mrs Morris Yr 2 – Yr 6 

(max 16) 

  

Dance Umbrella Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm Mrs Cowgill 

and Mrs 

Muckley 

KS2   

Football Club Tuesday lunchtime 

12-12.30pm 

 

Miss Douglas   KS2    

Netball Club Thursday 

3.15-4.15pm 

Mrs Craven 

(Mrs Cowgill) 

KS2 

3,4,5 and 6  

  

 Gymnastics  

(Fee paying club - £20 for 

5 sessions on ParentPay 

once places allocated) 

Monday 3.15- 

4.15pm 

 

 

Multi Sports  Years 3 - 6 

Maximum: 

20 children 

allocated first 

come, first 

served.  

  

mailto:office@cluttonschool.com
http://www.cluttonschool.com/


Page 2 of 2 

                     

  Gymnastics  

(Fee paying club £20 for 5 

sessions on ParentPay on 

places allocated) 

Thursday  3.15- 

4.15pm 

 

 

Multi Sports  EYFS - Yr 2 

Maximum: 

20 children 

allocated first 

come, first 

served. 

  

 

 Children must be able to attend on the performance date (TBC). Please note there will be a cost for performance tickets 

and towards costumes.   

 

Please make a note when clubs aren’t running due to staff training sessions across the MAT. On other occasions it may be 

necessary to cancel clubs, sometimes at short notice, but we will parents know this as soon as we know. Thank you, again, 

to the wonderful staff who give up their time to enrich school life even when they are super busy!  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Elizabeth Ennew 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


